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23rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Firstly, I would like to thank the school’s PTA for organising the welcome drinks last Friday evening. It was 

a lovely evening and I enjoyed speaking to parents in this informal setting and it was also reassuring to receive 

such positive feedback on many areas of the school’s work. The next PTA event is scheduled for after school 

on Friday 16th December so please do come along to this if you can. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents that for many years now Valley has asked that 

parents do not exchange Christmas gifts with staff. With the cost of living crisis affecting our lives at present, 

I kindly encourage all parents to co-operate in this plea this year. For those parents who wish to show their 

appreciation for the work of school staff, we ask that the exchanging of gifts is kept to the end of an academic 

year in July. 

 

Looking ahead to Christmas, the ticketing for this year’s Christmas productions went live on Parentmail last 

night and, by way of reminder, the dates for this year’s events are as follows: 

 

Tuesday 6th December: Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) Carol Service at Bromley Parish Church at 2pm 

 

Wednesday 14th December: Years 1&2 Christmas Production in the Main Hall at 10am 

 

Thursday 15th December: Years 1&2 Christmas Production in the Main Hall at 10am 

 

Tuesday 20th December: Reception Christmas Production in the Main Hall at 10am 

 

I look forward to meeting with you at one of these events over the coming weeks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mr. S Jackson 

Head Teacher 
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